
 

 
 
 

WHEATON PARK DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF SIMULTANEOUS FILING LOTTERY 

CONSOLIDATED ELECTION 
APRIL 1, 2025 

 
 

To Candidates eligible for Lottery: 
 

Notice is hereby given that on November 21, 2024, at the hour of 3:00 p.m. in the 
Auditorium (Second Floor) of the DuPage County Historical Museum/Wheaton Park 
District Administrative Offices, located at 102 E. Wesley Street, Wheaton, Illinois, a Ballot 
Placement Lottery will be conducted which will be held in accordance with the Executive 
Orders of the Governor of the State of Illinois, to determine Ballot placement for the 
Consolidated Election to be held on April 1, 2025. 

 
This Lottery will constitute the Official Ballot Position Lottery for the Official Ballot Order 
for the Offices of Park Commissioner for the Wheaton Park District on the Official Ballot 
for the April 1, 2025, Consolidated Election. 

 
The Lottery will be held for any Offices and Candidates who simultaneously file their 
Nominating Papers at the opening hour on November 12, 2024, the first day for filing and 
on November 18, 2024 , between 4:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m. at the last hour of filing. Any 
Candidate eligible for participation in the Lottery is welcome to attend. Attendance is not 
required to be eligible for inclusion in the Ballot Position Lottery. The results of the Ballot 
Position Lottery will be posted on the Wheaton Park District website. 

 
The Lottery will be conducted by the Wheaton Park District. The Lottery is open to the 
public, pursuant to the above-referenced guidelines. 
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